

Know your City Council Reps

Learn more about your City Council representatives and their districts at greensboro-nc.gov/citygovernment/council/. Unsure what district you live in? Look on the back of this newsletter. Note: City Council meets on the first and third Tuesdays of each month and meetings are open to the public.

Mayor Yvonne Johnson

Phone: 253-7012 (w); 375-5173 (h)

E-mail: yvonne.johnson@greensboro-nc.gov

Sandra Anderson Groat, Mayor Pro Tem

Phone: 273-9066 (w); 282-9047 (h)

E-mail: sandra.anderson@greensboro-nc.gov

Robbie Perkins, At Large

Phone: 358-3219 (w)

E-mail: robbie.perkins@greensboro-nc.gov

Mary C. Rakestraw, At Large

Phone: 852-8639 (h)

E-mail: mary.rakestraw@greensboro-nc.gov

T. Dianne Bellamy-Small, District 1

Phone: 373-2286 (City)

E-mail: bellamy.small@greensboro-nc.gov

Goldie Wells, District 2

Phone: 621-0634 (h)

E-mail: goldie.wells@greensboro-nc.gov

Zack Matheny, District 3

Phone: 232-1900 (w)

E-mail: zack.matheny@greensboro-nc.gov

Mike Barber, District 4

Phone: 273-4884 (w); 852-0195 (h) E-mail: mike.barber@greensboro-nc.gov

Trudy Wade, District 5

Phone: 454-3171 (w); 323-6480 (h) E-mail: trudy.wade@greensboro-nc.gov

Pictured above from the left are: T. Dianne Bellamy-Small, Goldie Wells, Trudy Wade, Robbie Perkins, Yvonne Johnson, Sandra Anderson Groat, Mike Barber, Zack Matheny and Mary Rakestraw.

Need flood zone information?

The City's Water Resources Department provides free flood zone determinations on request.

If you have been told that any part of your property is in a flood zone, this service will confirm if the property is within City limits and if it's in or out of the Special Flood Hazard Area shown on the current Flood Insurance Rate Map (FIRM), and it will give you additional flood insurance information such as the FIRM zone the property is in and its base flood elevation or depth.

To request a determination, call Water Resources at 373-2055 or go online at greensboro-nc.gov/departments/Water/stormwater/flood/flood-zonedetermination.htm to fill out a service request form.

City administrative changes

Bob Morgan, Deputy City Manager, has been named Interim City Manager. He replaces Mitchell Johnson who has been relieved of his managerial duties.

Andy Scott, Director of Housing and Community Development (HDC), has been named Interim Assistant City Manager for Economic Development. He replaces Jim Westmoreland who accepted a post with the NC Department of Transportation. Dan Curry has been named Acting Director of HCD.

Also, Dr. Anthony Wade, director of Human Relations, has been named Interim Director of Parks and Recreation.

Memorial Day holiday schedule

City offices, buildings and facilities will be closed on Monday, May 25 in recognition of Memorial Day. Also, there will be no trash or recycling collection that Monday. Instead, Monday's collections will take place on Tuesday, May 26 and Tuesday's collections will take place on Wednesday, May 27.

Stay informed online

Stay informed about the City's budget process at greensboro-nc.gov/departments/Budget/BudgetProcess and about the City's economic stimulus program at greensboro-nc/gov/departments/PublicAffairs/mediacenter/stimulus.htm.

